
Read Across America Day was a fun filled festive and literate day for all grade levels. 
Amanda Lee, the school librarian, and Liz McGowan, special education teacher, headed 
up the committee to organize this important day celebrating literacy. Students and 
teachers dressed as their favorite characters; special guest readers including police, 
WWP administration, retirees and office staff read books to the children in all of the 
classrooms; and students and teachers participated in an all school DEAR time. The 
children were also invited to watch read aloud books on their smart boards with a 
variety of staff members reading individual pages. The children were excited to guess 
who may be next reading to them. In preparation for the day, students had an 
opportunity to decorate cereal boxes in honor of their favorite book/character. The 
box/books were displayed in the library as part of the decoration for Read Across 
America Day. 
 


